

Freedom of Information Frimley Health NHS Foundation Trust Heatherwood Hospital Greenwood Offices London Road Ascot SL5 8AA

Date: 25th March 2021

Address: request-732666-b71eaa5f@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Requester

Request for Information Reference: FOI 0116-21

Please note: The email address for submitting FOI requests is: fhft.foi@nhs.net please always use this email address.

Thank you for your request for information, which was received on 1st March 2021, which is detailed below with the Trust's response.

You have requested a response from the merged trust Frimley Health NHS Foundation Trust; this includes a response from Frimley Park Hospital (FPH) and Heatherwood and Wexham Park Hospital (HWPH).

	Information Request	Trust Response
1	Please can you provide an up-to-date Organisational Structure chart for the Trust?	Please see attachment
	I am aware as to the one published on your web site for the Board of Directors.	
	Would you provide one including the names and job titles for other senior members of the trust such as the Deputies and any Site Leadership or Divisional Leadership teams?	

If you are dissatisfied with how your request has been handled or would like to formally appeal against our response, you can complain in writing to:

Head of Information Governance Frimley Health NHS Foundation Trust **Heatherwood Hospital** 

Greenwood Offices High Street Ascot SL5 8AA

Email: <a href="mailto:fhft.information.governance@nhs.net">fhft.information.governance@nhs.net</a>

If, after we have addressed your complaint, you remain dissatisfied with how the Trust has responded, you are entitled to appeal to the Information Commissioner (Tel: 0303 123 1113). Further details can be found at <a href="https://www.ico.org.uk">www.ico.org.uk</a>.

The information provided is the property of Frimley Health NHS Foundation Trust and subject to Intellectual Property and Database Rights. Any commercial application or use of this information may be subject to the provisions of the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2015. This means that if you wish to re-use the information provided for commercial purposes for any reason you must ask us for permission to do so. Should the Trust agree that the information can be re-used, it will be subject to the issue of a licence which may or may not involve a fee.

The information that has been provided in response to this Freedom of Information Act request will be subject to copyright protection. In most cases the copyright will be owned by Frimley Health NHS Foundation Trust.

To enquire about re-using the information or if you have any enquiries about Re-use, please write to us at the above address or email <a href="mailto:fhft.information.governance@nhs.net">fhft.information.governance@nhs.net</a>

If you remain dissatisfied about the decision taken regarding the Re-use of Public Sector Regulations 2015, you have the right, under section 18 of the Regulations to apply to the Information Commissioner to seek resolution to the matter. Further details can be found on their website <a href="https://www.ico.org.uk">www.ico.org.uk</a>.

To find out more information about the types of information the Trust makes available on a routine basis this is detailed in our Publication Scheme on the Trust's website at: www.fhft.nhs.uk

Yours sincerely,

**Information Governance Office**